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Dear Judiciary Committee,
I urge you to oppose LD1378 and any other form of gun control. Maine already has a 
yellow flag law that is both effective and protects the civil liberties of Maine and her 
citizens. Red Flag laws are ripe for abuse and dramatic escalation. They violate the 
4th amendment, 1st amendment, 2nd amendment, 5th amendment due process, 6th 
amendment right to be informed of the accused crime, as well as violating the 
supremacy clause of the United State Constitution, and the Bruen Decision as there is 
no text, history, or tradition of the government removing guns without due process. 
This bill has been shown to be blatant attempt to circumvent the constitution and civil 
rights of Mainers by misusing the citizens' initiative process. Due to your attempts to 
break the law and not hold a public hearing you have violated the oaths you took to 
your constituents. If you participated in this underhanded attempt to violate state law 
and the rights of Maine citizens, you should be investigated for ethics violations and 
removed from office. 
Mainers are tired of your illegal and immoral actions towards the 2nd amendment, 
and you should be ashamed of yourselves.
Vote against LD1378 and against all gun control.


